
UPDATED:  Costa  Mesa  Police
temporarily suspended parking
citations for street sweeping
and  residential  permit
parking
UPDATE:

The  Costa  Mesa  Police  Department  resumed  street  sweeping
enforcement on July 1, 2020.  Residents were notified through
several social media sites and through email and text via
Nixle. Residents are now required to adhere to the street
sweeping restrictions in their area.  Also, residents should
be aware that the police department issues citations for any
vehicle  parked  on  the  street  during  the  restricted  “No
Parking” times.  Residents cannot park their vehicle(s) on the
street  after  the  sweeper  cleans  if  it  is  within  that
restricted  time  frame.   City  Hall  remains  closed  and
therefore, permit parking enforcement is still suspended.

Street sweeping operations will continue until further notice.

 

Earlier message:

Effective immediately, the Costa Mesa Police Department will
suspend  issuing  parking  citations  for  street  sweeping  and
residential permit parking violations as approved by the City
Council on March 17, 2020.

Street sweeping operations will continue until further notice.
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